
From: Christiane Hodson 

Sent: 16 November 2022 14:47 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Ref 2022/2255/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Planning   

 
I am writing to give my support to GOSH’s application (ref: 2022/2255/P) for a new Children’s 

Cancer Centre. It is really important that GOSH is able to develop and modernise its facilities so it 

can continue to provide high quality cancer services, in the very best environment, allowing for 

innovation and research to take place easily. Having such a development at GOSH in Bloomsbury, 

is very important for patients from across the region, so they can easily access this highly 

specialised complex care and treatment. 
As a committed supporter of the oncology treatment at GOSH I feel this is vitally important for the 

care of children with cancer. 
 

 

Yours sincerely , 
 

 

Christiane Hodson  

 

 

Christiane Hodson 


